
Lady Bulldogs placed Third at Hoxie 
By Jaqueline Manriquez 
 
 The Golden Plains Lady Bulldogs Track team had their first track meet of the 
season at Hoxie April 6. The Lady Bulldogs did an excellent job placing 3rd with 78 
points. 
 Senior Sidney Taylor ran the 400 and finished in 1:07.65 for first place.  She also 
ran the 800 in 2:49.05 for third place. Senior Breanna Rath ran the 300m hurdles in 53.84 
to place 1st and jumped 34’7.75” for triple jump to win the event. 

Junior Emma Weiner ran the 1600 meter 5:43.58 and the 3200 meter 12:16.71 
placed 1st in both. “I'm glad to be back on the track,” said Emma Weiner “and to get the 
season started.” 

Sophomore Anette Hernadez finished the 1600 meter right behind Weiner for 
second place with a 6:16.08 run. Siena Vargas placed 5th in triple jump at 24’1.25”. 

The 4x400 relay team, run by Hernandez, Taylor, Weiner, and Rath, placed 3rd 
with 4.46.81. The 4x800 relay team, ran by Hernandez, Taylor, Weiner, and Rath 
captured 1st at 11:05.60. 

Additional Results include: 100m- Jordyn Fleckenstein 15.42, Ava Brantley 
15.63, Vargas 16.45, 400m- Brantley 1:21, 200m- Brantley 34.32, Vargas 34.93, 400m- 
Brantley 1:21.22, Discus- Fleckenstein 77’11.75”, Valentina Bermudez 66’6.25”, 
Javelin- Fleckenstein 69’9”, Bermudez 61’3”, Shot Put- Bermudez 24’7”, Long jump- 
Vargas 10’10.25”. 

The girls continued their season at Colby on April 11. 
 
 


